Director’s Report - 2014

Each year | read over the Director’s Report that | have written for the previous year and years prior
to that.

This time last year we had a new team of section leaders and changes in place for re-energizing the
music program for CKC.

Our coaching program included Betty Clipman, Darlene Rogers, Karen Breidert and Dale Syverson.

Part way into the year we sadly accepted resignations from Vicki Sutton (vocal coach and previous
bass section leader) who transferred to Endeavour Chorus, Sarah Greaves, our Baritone section
leader, who was re-locating to Melbourne and this year Krista and Jan have both switched to
associate membership for personal reasons.

In the meantime, our remaining music team members have stepped up and taken on larger roles to
ensure that our music education program and support for members continues to take priority.

What might have been a difficult time for our sections has by contrast become our strength. Basses
have taken ownership of their section and have risen to surpass every challenge. Jenny DoRozario,
as bass section leader has been instrumental in unifying our beautiful bass section.

For our baritones, Karen Magno has stepped into the role of baritone section leader and also
audition coordinator, guiding and supporting our newest members through the steps to becoming
full members.

| want to thank all the music team members for their work with the sections, PVIs, visual coaching,
assisting directing — | am so very grateful for your input and your dedication to CKC.

Vicki Dwyer

Master Director
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